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TO: Chairperson Plank and Members of the Finance Committee 

Date: Oct 31, 2013 

Re: Recommendation to make the second purchase of external camera equipment 

of Avigilon Video Management System (VMS) from Lappen Security in Little 

Chute, WI.   

 

Background 

When the APD underwent the major remodeling in 2009 a Genetec VMS system 

was installed.  At the time, the cameras that were installed were not the current 

technology available and the system continues to suffer as time has progressed.  It 

has come to the point that we are unable to produce the needed video in our 

Booking and Interview rooms due to the numerous issues with the system. 

 

 

Recommendation 

I recommend we accept the bid of $35,771 (includes licensing, hardware and 

installation for 21 external cameras at APD) from Lappen Security in Little Chute, 

WI.  This second phase of the project will allow us to install all new IP cameras 

outside the APD with 5 megapixel capabilities for greater detail.  As was requested 

for the initial phase of this project with approved carry over funds,  Lappen 

Security whom we purchased that phase from was the only vendor quotes were 

requested from due to the nature of the technology and because they are the sole 

local representation for Avigilon Camera(s) and software. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation please contact Dean Fox. 

 


